
 
Information for HSG PhD Students to register for GSERM Courses  
 
Registration for the following GSERM courses needs to be done via bidding and additionally 
via GSERM as from March 1, 2020:  
 
-courses for the curriculum 
-voluntary courses with an exam. These will be listed on the score card under optional work 
(only possible if all required elective courses have already been completed). 
 
The bidding round for spring semester 2020 lasts from January 23, 2020, 15.00 h to 
February 5, 2020, 12.00 noon. Until February 28, 2020, noon, registrations or cancellations 
of courses can still take place via PhD Office.  
 
Registrations solely through GSERM take place as from March 1, 2020 for  
 
-voluntary courses without an exam 
-voluntary courses if not all required elective courses have been completed (not shown on 
the score card) 
 
Earlier registrations have to be kept pending and will not be worked on. 

December 17, 2019 / PhD Office 


